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NOTICE is hereby given that the Hurunui District Licensing Committee will hold a public hearing to consider 
the following application:

OF498 An application by Progressive Retailers Limited under s.100 of the Sale and Supply of 
Alcohol Act 2012 for a new off-licence in respect of the premises situated at 31 Mountain 
View Road, Culverden, Hurunui. 

Friday 6 September 2024

Date and start time:
Monday 24 February 2025, from 9:30am

Venue:
Council Chambers
Hurunui District Council
66 Carters Road
Amberley

Reporting Agencies:
Barry O’Reagan, Licensing Inspector.
Senior Constable Genevieve Craddock, New Zealand Police.
Paula Williams, Alcohol Licensing Officer for Medical Officer of Health.

Dated at Amberley this 20th day of December 2024

Secretary
Hurunui District Licensing Committee
PO Box 13
Amberley 7410

Mobile: 027 531 8470 
Email: beth.martin@hurunui.govt.nz

Notice of Hearing 
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Attachment 1: Parties to the Hearing

Party Name
Applicant Progressive Retailers Limited
Licensing Inspector Barry O’Reagan
New Zealand Police Senior Constable Genevieve Craddock
Medical Officer of Health Paula Williams
Public Objectors
OBJ01 Glen Wayne
OBJ02 Amuri Area School Board c/o Julia Steel and Matt Barlow
OBJ03 Kelly and Andrew Whittleston


